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Part Change Notice New Molding Die for MX84B012SF1 
 
JAE will be using an additional molding die to manufacture part MX84B012SF1. The target 
date for the new molding die to start production is March 2023. The mold design and 
manufacturing location will not change. There will be no changes to process, form, fit, or 
function.  
 
Please contact a JAE representative for any questions. For existing customers who require 
any special documentation such as PPAP, please contact your JAE account 
representative by March 6th.  
 

1. Applicable Product 
 MX84B012SF1 

 
2. Change 

There will be an additional molding die for the part mentioned above.  
 

3. Schedule 
The deadline date for any documentation requests is March 6th.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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